Kirkup, Zak

Treasurers Chief of Staff and Brian was at the meeting.
There were no separate meeting

It was a meeting of all Chiefs of Staff.
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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY
QWN

QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE
(Of which some notice has been given)

Tuesday, 15 May 2012

Leader of the Opposition to the Premier

I refer to the Chiefs of Staff meeting held on 27 June 2011, and ask;

(1) Can you confirm the former Chief of Staff to the Minister for Energy raised
concerns about the take up of the feed-in-tariff?

(2) Was your Chief of Staff and/or the Treasurer’s Chief of Staff present at this
meeting?

(3) Will the Premier table a list of all those who attended the meeting?

(4) When were you first alerted to the issue of a blowout in the feed-in-tariff
scheme?

I thank the Leader of the Opposition for some notice of this question.

(1) I can confirm that the former Chief of Staff to the Minister for Energy discussed
issues related to the feed-in-tariff.

(2-3) Both the Treasurer’s Chief of Staff and my Chief of Staff were in attendance
however, there are no formal records of attending members to Chiefs of Staffs
meetings.

(4) XX



